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Mark your calendar 
Marlboro Electric Cooperative’s 
75th Annual  
Meeting will be held  
Saturday, April 18, 
at the Marlboro 
County High School. 
Check S.C. Living 
for details in the 
coming months.
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AFTER RETURNING from 
overseas to his native Pee 
Dee in 2012, William S. 

Walker 
promised his 
dying cousin, 
Ben Brown, 
to paddle the 
Little Pee Dee 
and part of 
its tributary, 

the Lumber River. 
After Brown passed 

away, another cousin, 
naturalist L.L. “Chick” 
Gaddy, stepped up to help 
Walker keep his word—and 
rediscover the rivers that 
ran through his youth. 

They could �nd no book 
to guide their 109-mile 
journey so Walker wrote 
Down The Little Pee Dee—
Paddling South Carolina’s 
Legendary Blackwater River. 
His easy-�owing narrative 
details their 18 day trip down 
the tea-colored waterways. 

The Little Pee Dee, 
which begins near Clio, gave 
their journey a challenging 
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William S. Walker (left) and L.L. 
Gaddy paddled the 109-mile Little 
Pee Dee River from its origins near 
Clio. The first five chapters describe 
the challenges around every bend in 
Marlboro and Dillon counties, including 
a limbo-like move Gaddy made 
downriver from the Hwy. 57 bridge.

Chief Emeritus James Caulder 
cautioned the authors that the 
upper reaches of the Little Pee Dee 
are “pretty wild.” Pictured at his 
tribe’s cultural center in McColl, 
Caulder shared how early Native 
Americans lived along the river. 
“When I ride the Little Pee Dee …  
I feel connected to everything 
around me,” he says. 

Students, teachers:  
Apply now for 
D.C. trip
Marlboro Electric is 
offering an all-expense-
paid educational trip to 
Washington, D.C., June 13–18  
for two area high school 
juniors in Marlboro or 
Dillon counties.

Students 
selected for 
the Washington 
Youth Tour 
meet their 
congressmen, 
visit historic 
sites and take 
part in special Youth Tour 
programs with juniors from 
across the country. They 
have an opportunity for a 
$5,000 college scholarship. 
Interested? Apply by Jan. 31.

In addition, S.C. high 
school teachers and 
guidance counselors 
can apply to serve as 
chaperones on the Youth 
Tour alongside co-op 
employees. Chaperones’ 
costs for transportation, 
hotel room, exhibit 
admissions and three 
meals a day are covered. 
Educators should apply by 
Feb. 2.

Online applications are 
available at marlboroelectric.
coop and scliving.coop/
teacher.

River gives authors’ journey a challenging start

start, deepening Walker’s 
appreciation of its beauty—
and the calmer waters to 
come. “Marlboro County 
has the wildest, most 
beautiful section of the 
Little Pee Dee,” he says. 
“Dillon County has the 
best preserved section, 
particularly the part that 
has been designated a 
national scenic river.”

He wrote in detail about 
the river, its health and 
its history, but Down The 
Little Pee Dee is primarily 
about the people who live 

and play along the river. 
“Every person you met 
had a story,” notes Walker, 
a retired editor for the 
Department of Defense 
newspaper Stars and Stripes.  
“I had taken so many notes 
on meeting people that we 
decided we would split it 
into two books,” Walker 
says.

Gaddy, author of an 
excellent book about the 
area of Congaree Swamp 
below Columbia, will be lead 
writer on their Guide To The 
Little Pee Dee River, which 
will appear next year.

If Down The Little Pee 
Dee is an indication, the eye 
for detail runs in the family: 
“He’s sort of a human 
Google,” Walker says of the 
naturalist. “He’s the guy who 
knows the speci�c type of 
cypress, or fern—or snake!—
you �nd on the river.”

Read an excerpt of Down 
The Little Pee Dee online at 
wswbooks.com.


